Rosie Henslex

From: Ron Johnson

Sent: Friday, January 26, 2024 10:17 AM
To: Rosie Hensley

Cc: Liliya Boiko

Subject: FW: Parks & rec Advisory Committee
HI Rosie,

Can submit this letter for consideration at the next RCCM?

Cheers,

-

Ron Johnson

Director, Parks and Recreation
City of Kotzebue

258A Third Avenue

PO Box 46, Kotzebue, AK 99752
Work: 907-442-3106

Cell: 907-412-3446

CITY OF

*Gateway to the Anchic”

From: Customer Service <CustomerService@Kotzebue.org>

Sent: Thursday, January 25, 2024 8:16 AM

To: Ron Johnson <RJohnson@Kotzebue.org>; Liliya Boiko <Iboiko@kotzebue.org>

Cc: Tessa Baldwin <TBaldwin@Kotzebue.org>; Chelsea Sieh <CSieh@Kotzebue.org>; Rosie Hensley
<RHensley@Kotzebue.org>

Subject: FW: Parks & rec Advisory Committee

Hey Ron,
Got a letter of interest for the Advisory Committee.

Thanks
Charlie

From: Dr. Lewis Pagel <pagelchirohc@hotmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2024 4:55 PM




To: Customer Service <CustomerService @Kotzebue.org>
Subject: Parks & rec Advisory Committee

Good afternoon. | hear there is a spot still open on the Parks & Recreation Advisory Committee. Please
accept this email as my Letter of Interest for appointment to that committee. | have a lifetime of event
planning experience and have been involved in many planning committees over the years. They include, but
are not limited to: Kotzebue Ducks Unlimited, Lions Club, Kobuk 440, Kotzebue Racing Association (now called
the ACRA), City Council, and the Boys & Girls Club.

Thank you for your consideration, and | hope to hear from you soon.

-Lew

Lewis J. Pagel, DC

PO Box 625

Kotzebue, AK 99752
907-412-1785
pagelchirohc@hotmail.com




